
        

 

 
 

13th March 2020 
 

  

 
 Diary Dates: 

 
 

 
Y6 Maya Workshop 

17/3/20 
 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Thurs 19/3/20 

 
 

PTA Non-uniform day 
19/3/20 

 
 

Y1 & Y2 Visit to Chester 
Zoo 

20/3/20 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
20th to 25th March 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School office: admin@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk,  

Executive Headteacher: head@tarvin.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head of School: lorraine.skellon@eaton.cheshire.sch.uk       

    01829 732731       

 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! 

 

Coronavirus  
Please see the emails that were sent to parents today regarding this. We will 

continue to follow the daily updates and advice from the DFE, which for the time 

being is for school to remain open. If anything changes, we will let parents know 

by email / text / Facebook and Twitter.  

Public Health England have published new advice for anyone with a new 

continuous cough or high temperature to stay at home for 7 days.  If your child has 

these symptoms, however mild, please keep them at home. 

 

Contact Details 
Please ensure you have told the office if any of your contact details have recently 

changed, so we have the most up-to-date contact details for everyone. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
We will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in school from 20th to 25th March. The 

Book Fair will be open at home time each day for you to come and look through 

the range of books available and place your orders. World Book Day vouchers can 

be put towards the cost of a book at the fair. 

 

Non-Uniform Day 
Pupils are invited to come to school in non-uniform on Thursday 19th March. 

 

British Science Week 
We hope that you are enjoying investigating together for homework this week, 

with the pack of science experiments sent home by Miss Handley. Please send in 

pictures of you carrying out your experiments or tweet them at @EatonPrimary – 

we would love to see how they have gone! 

 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

 

 
 

  

 

 


